
I am writing in the hope that the Truth in Labelling Bill 

will take effect particularly with the production of 

palm oil which leads to the loss of habitat for the 

Sumatran Tigers and the orang-utan in particular, 

which should have the right to exist in a habitat which 

is not at risk to them for a product that cannot be 

regarded as an “essential” to our livelihood. 
  

When these beautiful creatures are lost they are gone 

from this planet and the enjoyment and wonder to 

see such creatures living in the wild, as they should 

have every reason to, we human beings are the  
losers and hopefully if the Government takes this vital 

step we will all be aware that we can do something 

valid and stop the production of palm oil.  
  

Yours sincerely, 

DEIRDRE MOYLAN   
 


